Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Gourley, Christina L (DFW) <Christina.Gourley@dfw.wa.gov>
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 3:11 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: RE: CU-14-00006 Late Comment - DOE

No worries. Thank you.
Chris Gourley

From: Lindsey Ozbolt [mailto:lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us]
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 3:11 PM

To: Gourley, Christina L (DFW)

Subject: RE: CU-14-00006 Late Comment - DOE

My apologies. [ clicked send before attaching the document.

Lindsey Ozbolt

Planner [I

Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St.. Suite 2
Ellensburg. WA 98926
509.962.7637

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 3:10 PM

To: Gourley, Christina L (DFW) (Christina.Gourley@dfw.wa.gov)
Subject: CU-14-00006 Late Comment - DOE

Hi Christina,

Please find attached a comment letter from Department of Ecology that we received after the close of the public comment
period.

Regards,

Lindsey Ozbolt

Planner II

Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509.962.7637
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